
Dear Torene, 
                       I’m submitting a 91-a for all documents in the possession of DNCR responsive to the 
“latest research” presented at the forest conference attended by Phil Bryce, mentioned in this paragraph
from a 2018 article:

https://www.conwaydailysun.com/berlin_sun/news/local/parks-director-set-to-resolve-summit-parking-
issues/article_fd84b78c-e09b-11e8-8031-9f3b4b8a5821.html

Kris Pastoriza
August 24, 2022


